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AWAITING DEGREES
Awaiting MM Degree Awaiting FC Degree

Robert Dziewiattkowski, Mitchell Lamb, Brian Brown, David Devor, Robert Haight, Jeffrey Lawrence
Joe Harvey, James Levy, James Lilestedt, Jason Schott, David Zemola

Awaiting EA Degree Investigation

«ENDORSEMENT»
«TRAY» «COUNTER»
«NAME»
«ADDRESS»
«CITY ST ZIP»



Greetings from the East:
My Brothers,

On October 3rd  we passed 7 brothers to the degree of Fellow Craft.  On October 23rd we had the Grand Masters visit at the
Scottish Rite Masonic Center with dinner and a tyled meeting; where we presented the GM and his lady

$250 each for their charities.  The coin committee presented a couple of ideas for our new Lodge coin and were asked to bring back
varies price quotes for the brothern to vote on. We held our 10th breakfast in the black this year, thank you to everyone for your
support.  

Looking forward we will being having an open meeting on the 23rd of November where we will be having Widows Sons night with
several special presentions.  There will be a MM Degree on December 5th in the dark at the Scottish Rite Masonic Center at 7 pm
with dinner at 6pm.  Come out and support our new brothers being raised. Elections will be held on December 14th.  Anyone
interested in being one of the elected officers for 2016 need to have their completed nomination form in to the secretary no later than
7:30 pm on December 14th.

As a reminder 2015 dues are past do, we have approximately 20 members who still owe their dues for this year, please check to see
if yours are current.  We are also still working under the amnesty for NPD's so you only have to pay the current year’s dues plus an
administration fee for reinstatement.

If any brother was on emeritus status last year and wishes to continue then a written request needs to be emailed or mailed to the
secretary in order to remain on the emeritus list for this year.  So far we only have three people on our emeritus list for 2015. 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me via email at , or by phone at 561-584-2672. 

Fraternally Yours,       Kenneth W. Gray, W M

BROTHERS CELEBRATING THEIR MASONIC BIRTHDAYS
DARYL BOWDEN, BRANTLEY CHRISTIAN, MICHAEL COHAN, JAMES ENGLISH, BARNARD GARDNER,

JOHN GEE, KENNETH GRAY, DENNIS HABERKORN, MALCOLM HENRY, THOMAS JONES LLL,
HARRY PEARCE, RICHARD SHIMMEL

2015 TRESTLE BOARD BOOSTERS
Ken Gray, Wayne Thibeault, Gale Zeiher, Marshall Bishop, Raymond Hart,

George Lucier, Matthew Johnson, Gerry Moore

2015 LODGE DONATIONS
Ken Gray, Evan Richtman, Mark Woodard, Wayne Thibeault, Charles Matthews,  

Mike Beck, Patrick Paynter, Edward Handy, Bernard Gardner, Mitchell Rieger, Guy Watson, 
Mike Wheeles, William Shetron, James Davis, Raymond Hart, Charles Van Tassell, Gary Flowers, 

Walter Arnett, Matthew Johnson, Alan Mason, Gerry Moore

FROM THE SECRETARY’S DESK
Greetings Brothers,
If you were on emeritus status in 2014 you will need to reapply to the craft for this year, please mail or email a written request if you
would like to be considered to remain on emeritus for 2015.  Please open your wallets and see what year your membership card says.
Make sure your card says 2015. If you have any questions, please call me at: 561-718-1250, or email me at: .  You may have noticed
that you are receiving the Trestle board in the mail again for those who unsubscribed.   We are sending everyone a hard copy to meet
the minimum required by the post office.  You will still receive one via email if you so desire.  

Fraternally yours,     Matthew Johnson, Secretary

TRANSPORTATION
If any Brethren are in need of transportation to/or from Lodge events or meetings, please contact me and I will make transportation

arrangements for you. Please give me as much advance notice as possible. 

Contact info 561-718-1250. You can also email me at Matthew@matthewjohnson.org. 

CHARITY OF THE QUARTER
Masonic Home {in the name of John Karroum JGW}



2015 COMMITTEES

Finance
Alan Mason, SW-Chairman
Beau Cisco, JW
Matthew Johnson, Sec.
Wayne Thibeault, PM, Mar.
Bill Pike, Tres

Vigilance
Beau Cisco, JW-Chairman
Alan Mason, SW
Ken Reese, PM

Petitions
Scott Frum
Gary Flowers, SS
Walter Arnett, SD

Masonic Education
Beau Cisco, JW-Chairman
Wayne Thibeault, PM Mar. 
Walter Arnett, SD

Board of Relief
Alan Mason, SW-Chairman
Beau Cisco, JW
William Comer, Chap

Charity
William Comer, Chap.
Ken Reese, PM
Bill Pike, Tres.
Wayne Thibeault, PM, Mar.

Lodge Property
Alan Mason, SW-Chairman
Daryl Bowden
Robert Frum
Mike Wheels

Lodge Instructors
Wayne Thibeault – E.A.
William Comer - F.C.
Alan Mason - M.M. 

Trestle Board
Kenneth W. Gray WM
Matthew Johnson, Sec.

Meals/Dining     Room/
Refreshments
Beau Cisco, JW
Gary Flowers, SS
Joel Benn JS
Mike Wheels, HPM

Sickness and Visitations
William Comer
Alan Mason SW
Joel Benn JS

Lodge Mentors
William Comer, Chap
Danny Larsen, PM
Alan Mason SW

PAST MASTERS
1960  John Luke*
1961 Garth W. Staley*
1962 Robert E. Conklin*
1963 Ernest A. Hurley*
1964 Rex R. Stoddard*
1965 Clifford Del Santos*
1965 William A. Horejs** *
1966 Richard H. Cate*
1967 Ted Goddard*
1967 Kenneth C. Bachtel** *
1967 Dean W. Christian*
1968 Raymond F. Kindred*
1969 Joseph E. Miller*
1970 Roy E. Church
1971 Homer D. Doyle*
1972 William B. Hawkins*
1972 N.W. Sutton, Sr.** *
1973 Dean W. Christian*
1973 William L. Hopper** *
1974 Frank Balash*
1975 Wilbur J. Smith*
1976 Ronald J. Schmitt
1977 Joseph Spinazzola
1978 N.W. Sutton, Sr.*
1979 Richard C. Moran*
1980 Walter F. Brown, Jr.
1981 Walter F. Brown, Sr.*
1982 Jack B. Gardner
1983 John C. Gee
1984 James S. Cole
1985 John W. Peak
1986 N.W. Sutton, Sr.*
1986 George A Perkins**
1986 Frank Balash*
1987 John T. Irvine
1988 Billy M. Taylor*
1989 W. Vonn Edwards
1990 Frank K. West, Jr.*
1991 J. Steven Reynolds*
1992 Michael C. Shearer
1993 Jerome T. Gill
1994 J. Doug English
1995 James Weitkamp
1995 Dick Adams** *
1996 Raymond I. Mosley*

1997 Ed Handy
1997 James Keller**
1998 Leonard Volpe*
1999 Wayne Sinot*
2000 Wayne Miller
2001 Raymond Hart
2001 Henry Johnson** *
2002 Michael Cribbet+
2003 Dean Heasley++
2004 Robert Schooley++
2005 David McGrew++
2005 Mike Wheeles**
2006 Patrick Paynter++
2007 Patrick Reardon++*
2008 Ed Handy
2009 John McIntosh
2010 Ken Reese
2011 Daniel Larsson
2012 Evan Richtman
2013 Wayne M. Thibeault
2014 Wayne M. Thibeault

Wellington Lodge
1985&86 Moe Evans
1987 George D. Kinard
1988 Ralph L. Leighton*
1989 Robert G. Stearns
1990 Richard M. Gray
1991 William Hess* 
1992 Walter C. Johnson
1993 Robt. Flachosky*
1993 Sam Schooley** *
1994 Charles F. Alderson
1995 Stephen E. Henwood*
1996 John A. Angevine
1997 Timothy Church*
1998 Shawn P. Hinman
1999 Gary G. Robeson
2000 Scott F. Thompson
2001 Michael Grace

PIKE TAXES
Preparation of Income Taxes & Representation

Cell: (561) 385-9915
Fax: (561) 963-2267

Capt. Bill Pike, EA
P.O. Box 19368 • West Palm Beach, FL 33416

PikeTaxes@aol.com
 

*Deceased +Unity Lodge **Honorary ++Bykota-Unity

Fresh Organic Eggs for Sale
Christine Thibeault
561-422-6072

Loxahatchee, Florida
C_sturby@hotmail.com



Upcoming Bykota Lodge Events
November

Saturday -  November 7th, 9am - 1:30pm
Masonic leadership training

Bykota Lodge

Sunday - November 8th, Breakfast 
Bykota Lodge  8am – 11am

Monday - November 9th,Stated Communication
Dinner at 6:30pm Meeting at 7:30pm

Monday - November 23 th, Called Communication
Dinner at 6:30pm Meeting at 7:30

Widows Sons night

December

Saturday - December 5th  M.M. Degree Outdoors
6:00pm Dinner 7:00pm degree at

Scottish Rite Masonic Center 
2000 North D St Lake Worth

Sunday - December 13th, Breakfast Bykota Lodge
8am – 11am 

Monday - December 14th, Stated Communication
Dinner at 6:30pm Meeting at 7:30pm

Monday - December 21th,  lodge dark

Stated Communications

Boca-Delray Lodge – 1st & 3rd Thursdays at 7:30pm

Boynton Lodge – 2nd & 4th Thursdays at 7:30pm

Garden Lodge – 1st & 3rd Tuesdays at 7pm

Gulf Stream – 1st & 3rd Wednesdays at 7:30pm

Harmonia Lodge – 2nd & 4th Mondays at 7:30pm

Jupiter Light Lodge – 2nd & 4th Tuesdays at 7:30pm

Lantana Lodge – 2nd & 4th Tuesdays at 7:30pm

Palmwood Lodge – 1st & 3rd Thursdays at 7:30pm

Other Events

Master Mason Association (MMA) Meeting
2nd Wednesday at 7:30pm

Garden Lodge – Breakfast 1st Sunday of the month
8am-11am

Gulf Stream - Breakfast last Sunday of the month
8am-11am

District School 
November 14th 9am-12pm

Harmonia Lodge

Open Books 
November 30th 6pm – 9pm,

Harmonia Lodge

Upcoming District 32 Events


